The Mcpherson Fund for Law
Purpose: Projects relating to the Law
Eligibility: Undergraduates reading Law, about to change to Law or considering a legal career
Deadline: 17th March
Supporting statement from:  DoS and Tutor
The College has recently received a gift to support undergraduate or students who wish to undertake internships or summer project work and other activities related to the study of the Law.  The fund is intended to support projects which are to be undertaken before the student’s final year of study and which relate to the Law. These may include support for those who undertake a year’s study abroad, internships, courses or other placements that are directly relevant to the student’s legal studies and future progress, where the student otherwise lacks the funds to undertake the project. 

The Fund may also be used for other purposes such as support for dissertation research. 

There are no restrictions as to the type of project or destination but recipients of support from the fund are expected to write a short report about the benefits they have gained through their experience and how it has contributed to either their academic studies and/or their personal and professional development.

The deadline for applications is the end of the Lent Term. Please ensure that your application is submitted by March 17th. Please ensure that your application is submitted by March 17th. If funds remain unspent, there will be a second round in the Easter Term. Decisions on funding will be taken by the Director of Studies in Law and the Senior Tutor, consulting as necessary with the Tutor(s) to Law students and the Fellow for Grants.
To apply, please submit the application form

